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For staff use only 
 
Date Received:     

 
Date Approved:     

 

Joint Infrastructure Surtax Projects Application 
 
 

Please complete one form for each proposed project. Please check one: 

   Wild Spaces & Public Places (not to exceed $333,333) 

   Infrastructure (not to exceed $333,333) 

 

 
Municipality:      

 

Primary Contact First/Last Name:     
 

Primary Contact Daytime Phone Number:       

 

Primary Contact Email Address:       
 

Name of Project:      

 

Project Address/Location:      
 

Estimated Project Cost:  $                          
 

Estimated Start Date:   Estimated Completion Date:     
 

Who will benefit from the project:   
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Local Significance of Project to your Municipality: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

County-Wide Significance of Project (optional – attach plans/drawings/maps):  

 

 


	Date Received: 
	Date Approved: 
	Municipality: City of Archer
	Primary Contact FirstLast Name: Charles A. (Tony) Hammond
	Primary Contact Daytime Phone Number: 252-370-3432
	Primary Contact Email Address: thammond@cityofarcher.com
	Name of Project: Road Resurfacing Projects
	Project AddressLocation: SW 143rd Avenue; SW 141St Lane & SW 174th St
	Estimated Project Cost: $160,000
	Estimated Start Date: 08/2024
	Estimated Completion Date: 06/2025
	Check Box1: Off
	Check Box2: Yes
	Text3: This project will benefit the entire community but specifically those individuals and school buses that use this road as a major route the Archer Elementary School
The distribution of millings to SW 141st Lane, 174th Street and SW 141st Road (which is a county road) will sane money on the current contract the county has with Watson.
	Text4: SW 143rd Avenue and SW 141St Lane are both highly utilized municipal roads in Archer that need major repairs yet still serve as a cut through from the east side of town and SR 45 to Highway 241 (SW 170th Street) enroute to Archer ElementaryRepairs and upgrades t School. The majority of the county school buses use SW 143rd Avenue as their main route to Archer Elementary School even with the numerous potholes. 
	Text5: The repaving of SW 143rd Avenue and placing millings on SW 141st Lane will not only provide better access to Archer Elementary School, but will probably cut down on any damages to busses that travel this road on a daily basis. In addition distribution of millings from the current county project to 141st Lane, 141st Road and 174 street will save money by providing a distribution site miles closer than anticipated.


